
                 BITS & BARKS   
SUBURBAN BETHLEHEM LUTHERAN SCHOOL  

August 30, 2018 
Deeply Rooted to Grow – “On this rock I will build my church” 

Our Mission: “Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran Church and School disciples each generation to grow deeply, 
serve humbly, and go boldly in Christ to advance God’s Kingdom.” 

 
 

Hot Lunch = $2.90 
Reduced Lunch = $0.40 
Milk = $0.35 
Lunch Menu- Sept 3rd-7th 
Monday-Labor Day – No school 
Tuesday – Breaded chicken 
sandwich, corn, raw baby carrots 
with ranch dip, pears 
Wednesday-Macaroni & cheese, 
green beans, romaine lettuce, 
peaches 
Thursday-Hot dog, tater tots, 
romaine lettuce, cinnamon 
applesauce 
Friday-Cheese quesadilla, refried 
beans, raw baby carrots with ranch 
dip, mixed fruit 
Yogurt and cheese stick may be 
substituted as main dish any day! 
 
This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider 

 

  
Each Monday our staff gathers 
together and prays for members of 
the SBLS family. A list is posted on 
the bulletin board near the school 
office. This week we prayed for: 
All parents with students in nursery 
and pre-school, Alexandria Beard, 
Audriana Archer, Beatrice 
Burridge, Abe Brown, Isaiah Wike, 
Colton Archer, Kason Blackman, 

Brianna Beard, Lizzy Akey, Dylan 
Hinton and Mrs. Patty Macke. 
 
✔  ISTEP results (for current 
grades 4-8) from last spring are in 
the Family Folder today in a 
white business envelope. Please 
ask if you have any questions. 
 
✔ Thank you to the many 
volunteers who moved the library 
contents into the new library. You 
made it an easy job. The next step is 
now to put books on the shelves. 
 
✔ Please don’t park on the newly 
asphalted areas yet. The 
construction crew is having 
problems getting around some 
vehicles. 
 
✔ The annual Flower and Plant 
show judging is scheduled for 
Wednesday, September 5th in the 
commons. Bring your 
plants/vegetables to the commons 
between 7:00 and 9:30a. You 
should pick them back up that same 
day between 2:00 and 4:30p.  
 
✔ Our first Chapel Project is the 
Immeasurably More Campaign. 
This year’s goal is $1200 in 
contributions in Aug./Sept. Join us 
for chapel any Wednesday morning 
at 8:05 am. 

 August and September Baptism 
Birthdays will be celebrated in 
Chapel on September 12. 
 
✔ Have you turned in a new Field 
Trip Driver form? This needs to be 
on file in the office before you are 
allowed to driver for a field trip. 
 
✔ Attendance is very important for 
children to succeed in school. 
Please get a Dr. note for absences 
and eliminate tardy days whenever 
possible. 
 
✔ The 8th grade is sponsoring a 
Pulled Pork Dinner fund raiser on 
September 30. Ask any 8th grade 
student about purchasing tickets. 
 
✔ Windy City Players will present 
Tom Sawyer at 8:30 in the gym on 
September 7.  
 
✔ Watch for LEEP information 
coming soon! 
 
✔Internet Crimes Against Children 
Program is returning by popular 
demand. The parent program is 
September 18 @ 7:00p in the 
commons. You don’t want to miss 
this! 

     
   ✔ Youth grades 5-8 Work day at           
  Camp Lutherhaven 9-22-18 9a-2a     
  &  On 9-23 SBL Youth Laser Tag   
  $12 for two games. RSVP to    
  Pastor  Alex   by 9-19. 

We are Praying 
for You! 
 


